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Senator Cullen:

Please note that, if the bill becomes law, the legislature, and the courts, may consider
the provision created in the bill a legislative rule of proceeding.  Consequently, even
though the provision would be in the statutes, the legislature could vote to suspend the
“rule” created by the bill.  Also, the legislature could simply have proposals drafted that
would “notwithstand” the 21−day waiting period.
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